
 

Homework Organisation Key Stage One 

We have used a flexible homework system in Key Stage One for a number of years and this 

has always worked very well. We realise that families have very busy lives and we hope that 

our system will allow you to get involved in your child’s education without it becoming a burden. 

Of course, playing board games, reading stories and going on nature walks are all good ways 

to interact with your child too. 

*Your child will be given a sheet each half term with 10 homework challenges on it from 

across the curriculum. We would like you to choose at least 2 in the half term but feel free 

to do as many as you want. 

*Last year we trialled whether our families preferred to work in a book or on class dojo and 

we found that class dojo was much more popular and also saved on paper. The choices sheet 

will be sent home for you to read and then posted as an activity on class dojo. 

*If you have a busy weekend, do not feel that you need to squeeze homework into it! 

*When you have a less busy week, choose one of the homework challenges to complete and 

submit it on class dojo. 

*Each activity has been posted separately on class dojo and we have chosen the most obvious 

way to record it whether that is by text, photo or video. However, feel free to present it 

however you would like to. If you want to send a hard copy in to show us that is fine too. The 

children often like to bring in their artwork or models.  

*Homework maybe submitted whenever it is completed.  

There is no set day to hand it in. 

Teachers will log into class dojo once or twice a week to approve homework so it may not be 

marked the same day that it is submitted. Homework will be awarded a house point and 5 

class dojo points. 

Thank you for your support and please feel free to ask if you have any queries! 

Mrs Waters 

Key Stage One Leader 


